City of Culver City
Office of the City Clerk
Notice of Cancellation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the City Council of the
City of Culver City scheduled for May 22, 2017, has been cancelled and shall not
be held.

The next regular meeting of the City Council is scheduled for Monday, June 12,
2017.

BY:

Jefdmy Gréen /
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